
THE HIT LIST 2024

DAY TIME REHEARSAL AT WESTSIDE PERFORMING
ARTS CENTRE - 14TH AUGUST

Dear Parents/Carers,

The performance date for our long awaited show is fast approaching, so I hope you
have your tickets! I believe there are very few left, so get in now to avoid
disappointment!

On the 14th August, students are to be dropped off at school and picked up as
normal. We will be running buses over to Westside Performing Arts Centre in
Mooroopna, to allow the students to rehearse and familiarise themselves with the
venue. All costumes and props will be taken over at this time, in readiness for the
show. The students will be returned to school in the afternoon. We are then asking
that they all have an early dinner, before parents drop them back at Westside at
6pm, prior to the show’s starting time of 7pm. Students will need to be signed in to
the room directly to the right of the main doors. (This will be clearly signposted). At the
conclusion of the show, each student will need to be signed out by their parent or
guardian before being taken home, with all belongings.

Permission Forms and all details of this day will be made available on PAM soon.

Thankyou for all your support. We are looking forward to a great show!

Robyn Banfield
Director


